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Transport Access Program 
Clarendon Station Upgrade

Community notification January 2022 

Key features of the proposed Clarendon Station Upgrade, subject to change during detailed design 

The NSW Government is improving accessibility at Clarendon Station

As part of the NSW Government’s Transport Access Program, Clarendon Station will be upgraded to provide 

an accessible station for people with a disability, limited mobility, parents/carers with prams and customers 

with luggage.  

Work to improve accessibility and safety for all customers at Clarendon station is one step closer, with 

Arenco awarded the contract to carry out the upgrade. 

The Transport Access Program is a NSW Government initiative to provide a better experience for public 

transport customers by delivering accessible, modern, secure and integrated transport infrastructure .  
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Key features of the upgrade will include: 

• upgrades to pedestrian level crossing including fencing modification

• new accessible parking spaces and pedestrian crossing

• upgrades to station footpaths, ramps and platforms, including new tactiles

• new canopy and seating with widened platform at the Boarding Assistance Zones

• accessibility upgrades to existing waiting areas

• reconfiguration of the existing toilet building on Platform 1 to provide a new family accessible

toilet and an upgraded ambulant toilet

• new bicycle hoops

• improvements to CCTV, lighting, and wayfinding.

The project is expected to be completed in early 2023. 

Project status 

To help inform the design for the upgrade, site investigations will take place in and around the station 

precinct from Monday 17 January 2022 to March 2022. 

Investigations will include location of underground services, geotechnical investigations and surveys of the 

platform, station buildings and surrounding areas. 

The work will take place during standard construction hours, 7am to 6pm Mondays to Fridays and 

Saturdays 8am to 1pm. 

Keep in touch 

We will keep the community informed with regular project updates. 

Further information is available on the project website www.transport.nsw.gov.au/clarendon-station-

upgrade 

If you would like to be added to the project distribution list, or for more information on the Clarendon Station 

Upgrade, please contact us on 1800 684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 24-hour 

Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465. 
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